
 
AS/A LEVEL RESULTS 

 
A Level results will be issued in The Compass from 
8.30 am – 10.00 am on 15 August 2024. 
 
AS results will be issued in The Compass from 10.00 
am – 11.00 am. 
 
When you collect your results, if they are not quite 
what you’d hoped for, please see a member of the 
Post 16 Team, who will be there on the day to help 
you. 
 
Please note that in order to continue into Year 13, 
you must have achieved a minimum of three E 
grades at AS, or end of year internal grades, and be 
continuing in those subjects.  
 
If you are unable to attend on Results Day, you can 
either: 

 Request your results be emailed to you, by 
emailing abrewster2@bosworthacademy.org.uk, 
before the end of this term. 

 Give a self-addressed envelope to the  Exams 
Office, before the end of this term. 

 
If you wish to drop a subject going forward into Year 
13, please see Mrs Brookes in the Post 16 Office for 
a blue form at the start of the autumn term.   Forms 
will NOT be available until then. 
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